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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for 
Council’s approval: 
 
 
#16.34.  Big Sisters of BC Lower Mainland   
  Mentoring Programs 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $5,000 be awarded to Big Sisters of BC Lower 

Mainland to support mentoring services provided by the organization to girls in 
Burnaby for 2016. 

 
REPORT 

 
An application was received from Big Sisters of BC Lower Mainland requesting a grant 
in support of mentoring services provided by the organization to girls in Burnaby for 
2016. 
 
Request: $12,000  CPA:  2015 – $4,000 
       2014 – $4,000 
     2013 – $4,000 
  
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $5,000 
be awarded to Big Sisters of BC Lower Mainland for 2016. 
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#16.45.  AIESEC SFU   
  Coastal Conference 2017 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT this grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
 

An application was received from AIESEC SFU requesting a grant to assist with the 
costs of organizing the Coastal Conference 2017 to be held on 2017 February 17 – 19 
in Richmond. This three-day annual conference gathers the local AIESEC committees 
at SFU, UBC and UVic for a weekend of professional and personal development.   
 
Request: $700  CPA:  2015 – No Application 
       2014 – No Application 
     2013 – No Application 
  
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it 
does not fall within Council guidelines for awarding grants. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 

 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 


